
 

Maths: Our maths learning for most 

of this half term will be fractions. 
We will be finding out how to add, 

subtract, multiply and divide 
fractions. We will then move onto 
geometry - learning how to do 
translations and reflections on all 
four quadrants. 

 

November already! We have 
a busy half term planned 

as we head towards 
Christmas, full of new 

learning and discoveries. 

The children have made a 
great start to the year and 

continue to impress us 
with their maturity and 
positive attitudes. Please 
don’t hesitate to get in 
touch if you have any 

queries or questions at: 
r.cameron@kf.starmat.uk 

 

  

Dates for your diary… 

Friday 15th November – 
Children in Need (wear non-
uniform or dress as a 
superhero) 

Friday 6th December 3.15pm – 
Christmas Fair 

Friday 20th December 10am – 
KS2 Christmas Celebration 
3.15 pm Finish for Christmas  

English: This term we are going to 

be thinking about the things that 
matter to us and how we can be 
global citizens. This will involve us 
writing a persuasive letter in a bid 
to improve our world. Nearer 
Christmas, we will be doing some 
work around Dicken’s ‘A Christmas 
Carol.’ 
 

 

Science: We have lots of exciting 

science to investigate this half 
term. We will finish our topic on 
evolution and inheritance before 
moving onto classification. We will 
also be finding out about some 
significant scientists, researching 
their world-changing work and 
discoveries. 

What we are learning… 
Children need to 
have their P.E. kits 
in school on 
Thursdays and 

Fridays.  

Please support your 
child to practice 
their spellings and 
times tables at 

home. 

Please encourage 
your child to read 
for at least 10 

minutes every day. 

If you have any 
felt or buttons 
that you don’t 
need, please could 

you send them into 
school so we can 
use them for a 
Christmas DT 
project.  

 

Messages… 


